
 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: RILEY 

SUBJECT: DAVID WATKINS NO LONGER LOBBYING FOR MISSISSIPPI ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOL 

SUPERINTENDENTS 

DATE: 9/3/2002 

CC: RENICK 

BOYD 

 
David Sheppard just called and informed me that David Watkins will no longer be 
lobbying for the Association of School Superintendents.  As Sheppard put it, they “are 
going to try to be establishing some positive relationships.”  The Association will now be 
doing its own lobbying. 
 
Sheppard asked me to convey his and the Association’s willingness to assist you in any 
way.   
 


